
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Appropriate dress standards are an integral part of Christian character training. GCS desires to 

stress the Biblical principles of modesty, neatness, and distinct differences between men and 

women. Casual dress leads to casual attitudes, which adversely affect the disciplined educational 

environment. These standards play a vital role in keeping GCS a pleasant and positive place. Due 

to the constant change in fashions and the variety of dress that is accepted today, all GCS 

students must wear full uniforms to school.  

 

Primarily, school uniforms are noted by the Grace Christian School monogram embroidered on 

the face pocket area of the uniform shirt/blouse. The school offers monogramming service 

through The Cherry Zebra, a local business, at $8/shirt. A business card has been provided in this 

packet. 

 

The uniform shirts for boys and girls are short-sleeved or long-sleeved, two- or three-buttoned 

polos – either navy blue or gray. Uniform pants for boys should be khaki or navy blue (no jeans, 

cargo pants, or shorts). Uniform skirt or jumper colors for the girls include khaki and navy blue, 

(no jean/denim skirts). Parents may purchase uniform items from local retail vendors. Approved 

uniforms may also be purchased through French Toast Uniforms at www.frenchtoast.com. 

Parents may shop by school using code QS449S3. New students are allotted two weeks to have 

uniform shirts monogrammed. 

 

Please observe our complete uniform code under “Dress Regulations” on pages 29-31 in the 

GCS Parent-Student Handbook. 

 

 


